Jeremy Johnston
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From: Steve Lathrop <Steve@lathropdev.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 8:35 AM
To: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: Bull Ranch Preliminary Plat Application

Jeremy, please accept the following for the file for this plat application. It was inadvertently left out of the
narrative. Thank you.

Supplement to Question 11 of the SEPA attachment:

The property is located in the Ellensburg Urban Growth Area and subject to the minimum density requirements of KCC
17.11.050. Of the 45.02 acres, approximately 29 acres are made up of the lots with the balance in roads (approx. 8.21
ac), stream and critical area buffers (approx. 1.83 ac), steeper slopes, and storm water retention and infiltration (approx.
5.98 ac). This would establish a minimum lot count density of 116, and, thus, the presently proposed 138 lots meets the
county density code requirement.

F. Steven Lathrop

Lathrop Development Co., Inc.

1572 Robinson Canyon Road

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Telephone: 509-925-5622; Fax: 866-213-1548 Mobile: 206-799-0728
steve@lathropdev.com

NOTICE: This e-mail is being transmitted to and is intended only for the use of the recipient named above. Reading,
disclosure, discussion, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this email, attachments to this email and the information
contained herein by anyone other than the named recipient or his or her employees or agents is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete and/or destroy the
original and all copies of the e-mail.



